
Appointments 
 

As you will be aware the NHS 
experiences increased demand during 

winter.  
 

It is therefore important that patients 
attending an appointment arrive on time 
as the clinician they are seeing will have 

a full scheduled clinic and may not be 
able to accommodate a late arrival. 

 

The car park at Chacewater surgery is a 
public car park and parking space can 

be limited.  
 

We would be grateful for your support to 
ensure that everyone is seen as 

scheduled. 
 

 

 


